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Hi Friends and Family,  

Highland Park Cheer is hosting its 33rd annual Hamburger Supper on Friday, October 14th, before the big homecoming game!  We would love for you to be there! Every year HP Cheer hosts a dinner fundraiser full of fun which includes Jacks Burger House famous burgers & even more famous fries. If you are not able to make it to the supper, we have a takeout option!  
Dine-in is 5:00-7:00PM & Take-out is 4:30-6:00PM. 

We hope you will consider supporting us in purchasing hamburger supper tickets, t-shirts, raffle basket tickets or by choosing one of the underwriting options. The money raised will help us cheer on our Scotties by paying for bus rentals, professional instruction, pep rally decorations, contributing to our wonderful new locker room, cheer practice space, & much more!

Thank you so much for your support & generosity! See you at the supper & GO SCOTS!

*Please make sure to select my name so I will receive credit for your donation.

You can click on this link or scan the QR code:

https://2022-hp-cheer-hamburger-supper.cheddarup.com
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